CITY QOF

EAU
CLAIRE

February 7, 2022
PUBLIC NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire have been
invited and may be in attendance at a City of Eau Claire Engineering Department-hosted
meeting on Wednesday, February 9, 2022, beginning at 6:30 pm to discuss parking and traffic
around Keith Street between Valmont & Highland Avenues. The meeting location is within the
Multi-Media Room at Flynn Elementary School at 1430 Lee Street in Eau Claire, Wisconsin.
Please contact Todd Bohrer, Parking Administrator, at 715-839-4934 for more information.

The following agenda items will be discussed:
1. Parking Prior to Addition of Restrictions on West Side of Keith Street
2. Parking Observations: January 2022
3. Safety Issues
4. Recommendations

Notice is hereby given that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire and members
of the City of Eau Claire’s various boards, commissions, and committees may be present at the
foregoing event to gather information about a subject over which they have decision-making
responsibility. This may constitute a meeting of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire and
members of the City of Eau Claire’s various boards, commissions, and committees pursuant to
State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Bd., 173 Wis.2d.553,494 N.W.2d408 (1993), and must
be noticed as such, although these governmental bodies will not take any formal action at this
meeting.

CJ Marohl
City Manager’s Office

c: News Media
City Clerk
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